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ELMIRA STAR-GAZETTE, INC. 

MUTUAL BROADCASTING SYSTEM 

DALE L. TAYLOR, MANAGER 

Norman .::aguire 

101 Hope Street 
Stamford, Conn. 

Dear Sir; 

250 WATTS -1200 K. C. 

July 1, 1940 

Thank you for your report of reception of ;ETY on June le, 1940. 

e are very glad to inform you that your log checks with ours for 

the period mentioned. Please accept this letter as a verification as 

we have no regular cards for the purpose. 

4e hope that you will tune in ENY often in the future and should 

you ever be in Elmira we cordially invite you to visit our studios 

and transmitter. 

Sincerely, 

Perry Esten 
Chief Jng. .+ENY 

STUDIOS: 
MARK TWAIN HOTEL 
ELMIRA. NEW YORK DIAL 5181 


